
From: JEAN LAYTON [mailto:jeanlayton@optimum.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 9:28 AM 
To: DEEP ClimateChange 
Cc: jean layton 
Subject: climate change awareness meeting 

 

  Dear Governor... lets make a big effort to keep public aware of what they can do to increase 

more ""Shared commutor driving to work""  perhaps businesses invest in electric mini 

vans>>>>>> yes! to shared solar energy.. and require business buildings to" Green Garden their 

flat roof tops"...we want to have CT a Leader in CLIMATE CHANGE POLICIES    thanks so 

much.. Jean layton ( living on Ash Creek .. with no motor boats!!!!!)). .  

 


